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Dear 

MINOR WORKS GRANT
Thank you for your enquiry regarding the Minor Works Grant.

The purpose of the Minor Works Grant is to provide funding for essential work to a Homeowner’s property, which, if not carried out, would put their health at risk.  The eligibility criteria is:-

· Owner Occupier

· Living in a property that requires work to improve the health and wellbeing of the occupant

· State Pensionable age – Evidence required e.g. State Pension award letter
· In receipt of income relate benefits (Pension Credit; Council Tax Reduction) – Evidence required e.g. Benefit Award letters
· No more than £16,000 in savings – Evidence required e.g. statements of all accounts
The maximum grant is set at £5000 including fees charged for administering the grant.

If there are any other funding sources available we will look at these options first.

The grant is offered with a local land charge on the property. Repayable on a sliding scale if the home is sold within 5 years of the grant being paid to reflect an increase in the value of the property.  

If you meet the above criteria then please complete the enclosed application form which and return with all the appropriate evidence.

Please Note: There is a limited availability for the Minor Works Grants.  
Therefore, Grants will be allocated on a first come first served basis from the date when a full completed application, together with all the supporting evidence and documents, has been received by Homelife Carlisle.     

Please do not hesitate to contact us on the above number if you have any questions.
Yours sincerely,

Dawn Hynes
Caseworker for Homelife Carlisle


